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Here's a nice article written by Chris Dunford and the gang at Freedom from Hunger. 
Freedom from Hunger is certainly an organization that understands the value of rigorous
evaluation.  They have worked with IPA in Benin, Peru, and Mali.
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http://www.freedomfromhunger.org/blog/
https://poverty-action.org/research/projects/0001
https://poverty-action.org/research/projects/0020
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